
From: Jan Jang  
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 2:10 PM 
To: SSIInfo 
Subject: Bylaw 537 
 
 
Laura Patrick  and Trustees 
We  are very worried that this amended bylaw could come into effect on January 22nd The future of our 
Island Home and changes to the OCP need for have careful consideration and input from the community 
Please remember your mandate to Preserve and Protect Ed and Jan Jang Sent from my iPad 


